
David Rush 

 

 

David has been in the Parish since the family moved into St Helens 

Road in 1999 and since 2010 when with his wife Sue moved to Aerial at 

Camberwell Junction.  So handy, just a short walk up to Our Lady of 

Victories! 

Prior to moving to the Parish they were in St Dominics Parish and their 

children were educated there.  They have very happy memories of the 

school, parent’s associations and the tennis club.  

David is married to Sue and they just passed their 50-year milestone!   

They have four children and six grandchildren ranging in age from 16 

to 2, so are kept on their toes. 

David’s career was with the local legal firm of Rennick & Gaynor until 

retirement in 2010. 

In retirement David has continued as a member of the Rotary Club of 

Hawthorn, joined the committee of the Owners Corporation at Aerial 

and the Box Hill Golf Club. 

Theft have a beach house at Sorrento and enjoy doing the regular 

household chores there and of course do appreciate the location and 

the beach. 

Other interests in retirement have been, some travel, to attend lectures 

at U3A and to do a couple of subjects at the Catholic Theological 

College.  These have been not only informative but most enjoyable 

too. 

David hopes to make a contribution along with the other members to 

our Parish Council. 


